SPECIAL MEETING SCUEDULED BY TOWN BOARD 


A special meeting of the Town of Newburgh Town Board has been scheduled for Wednesday in the late afternoon, according to Town Supervisor Wayne C. Booth.


On Wednesday, May 16th, a meeting will be held at 6 p.m. for the purpose of continuing the process of interviewing candidates and discussion personal and professional qualifications for the position of Commissioner of the Department of Public Works in executive session.  Because personnel matters will be discussed, this meeting will be closed to the general public.


Andrew Zarutskie, Town Clerk, stated that this meeting will conclude in less than an hour, and accordingly will not impact the audit/workshop meeting previously scheduled to begin at 7:00 p.m.
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